
Medications Received at Your Child’s School
Per State Regulations

The State of Illinois and the Medication Administration Policy of Freeport School District 145,
requires renewal of all medications at the beginning of each school year.

❖ The form must be completed and signed by a physician and the parent/guardian.

❖ Medications (prescribed by a provider) or OTC medication (over the counter
medications: pain medication, ointments, antibiotics, eye drops, etc.) will need the
completed School Medication Authorization Form to be administered.

❖ Your child will not receive medication until the School Medication Authorization Form
has been completed by the provider prescribing the medication.

❖ All medications brought to the school must come in the original container.

❖ Please inform school nurse of any changes in medication and have your provider fill out a
medication authorization form with changes.

If you have any questions, please contact your school nurse.


